
 
January 2025 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Clifton Education Foundation (CEF) will host our 1st Tricky Tray on Friday, May 30, 2025, at the Boys and 
Girls Club of Clifton. We are a nonprofit volunteer organization, thus 100% of proceeds from the event will go 
directly to the CEF, funding classroom grants and innovative programing and initiatives throughout the Clifton 
Public Schools community. We are hoping that this evening is a success and will become an annual event! 
 
The CEF relies on the generosity of our donors to fund our now 27-year mission of enhancing educational 
opportunities for all Clifton Public School students in our richly diverse community of learners. We are seeking 
donations of new gift items, gift cards or certificates, and recreational experiences as well as cash donations to 
support our event. We are also accepting Sponsors for the event. Sponsorships begin at $300 and business 
sponsorships include one year of promotion on our social media pages as well as in our website business 
directory (www.cliftoneducationfoundation.org).  All contributions will be acknowledged in our event program 
as well as on our social media platforms (@cliftoneducationfoundation on Instagram and Clifton Education 
Foundation on Facebook).  
 
Donations are tax deductible with our ID #22-3593134. Checks should be made payable to Clifton Education 
Foundation and may be sent to: 
 
Clifton Education Foundation 
P.O. Box 2071 
Clifton, NJ 07015 
 
Please contact Loretta at 973-919-0118 or email Kim at cefcommdirector@gmail.com with any questions or to 
facilitate a drop off or pick up of donations. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and generosity. We hope you will also join us on May 30th to make this 
our most successful fundraiser yet! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Clifton Education Foundation 
Tricky Tray Committee 
 

Clifton Education Foundation 
P.O. Box 2071 Clifton, NJ 07015 

cliftonef1998@gmail.com 
www.cliftoneducationfoundation.org 

Board of Trustees: Janet Kolano President,  Carol Leach Vice President, Loretta Ahmad Treasurer 
 Patricia Roennau Secretary, Kim Nouhan-Puzzo Communications Director 

Kelly Barros, Karin Christiaens, Robert Foster, Thomas Mullin, Ernest J. Scheidemann, Maryann Stagen 
Advisory Members: Danny Robertozzi, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools 

Samantha DeRose Liaison to Superintendent 

mailto:cefcommdirector@gmail.com


 
CLIFTON EDUCATION FOUNDATION’S 

 

 

FRIDAY, MAY 30, 2025 

BECOME A SPONSOR! 
GOLD: $500 

SILVER: $400 

BRONZE: $300 
Donations are tax deductible with our ID #22-3593134. Checks 

should be made payable to Clifton Education Foundation  
and may be sent to: 

 
Clifton Education Foundation 

P.O. Box 2071 
Clifton, NJ 07015 

 
Email any questions to Loretta Ahmad  

cliftonef1998@gmail.com 

1st TRICKY TRAY 


	Tricky Tray appeal
	Tricky Tray Sponsorship

